Announcement from the President of Mahidol University on

the test result for novel coronavirus of the suspected case of a personnel

Reference is made to the reported case of a personnel of Mahidol
University who was suspected to contract the coronavirus disease 2019
(COVID-19) after returning from a high risk country. Mahidol University

immediately referred the person for confirmatory testing on 25" February 2020.

The test result by the standard method confirms that there is

no infection (no genetic material of the novel coronavirus detected).

Announced on 26" February 2020, 8.50 P.M.

B. Male—

Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D.
Acting President, Mahidol University
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